Walden Woods 

  Village Council Meeting                              
October 19, 2009

Present:  Bob Ellis, Warren Johnson, Gail Twarkins
Call to Order
Chairman Warren Johnson called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm.

Approval of Minutes
The minutes from the September 21, 2009 meeting were approved as circulated.
Financial Report
The operating budget is ahead by $4600 as of September 30.  The reserve budget balance as of September 30 is $7923.
Old Business

Status of allocation of expenses between the Conservancy and the Councils:  the boundary issue may affect management fees, stone wall maintenance and tree pruning.  Tentative Council areas have been mapped and will need to be presented to the homeowners.
Negotiations with CWD:  once an agreement is reached, 80% of the homeowners will need to approve.
2010 Budget:  Warren Johnson presented a draft of the budget for next year (attached). If adopted, would mean an increase in fees of $10 per month.  The Village Board members will meet with the Property Manager on Monday, November 2 at 10am at Warren Johnson’s home.  Village homeowners are invited.  The intent of the meeting is to get a better understanding of the budget and the process involved.
Homeowners’ Forum
The chairman read a letter from Joe Palladino on Primrose Lane.  He inquired about the cleaning of fences and the remainder of the tree project. The Board agreed that the fences around the Limited Common areas can be hosed by the unit owners.  Those in the Common areas should be addressed. Some areas included in the tree project are in dispute between the Conservancy and the Village and will be completed in the spring in addition to some of the stone walls.
Next Meeting

The next meeting of the Village Council will be held on Monday, November 16 at 7pm.
Adjournment
The meeting was adjourned at 8:17 pm
Respectfully submitted,

Gail Twarkins, Clerk
Approved,
Warren Johnson, Chairman
